
 
 

 

 

12.06.2025 
 

To,  
The Manager - Listing           
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd.    
Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex                            
Bandra (East)       
Mumbai - 400 051         
Tel No. 022-2659 8237 /38                                                   
Symbol: DHAMPURSUG                                                   
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Ref: Intimation to Shareholders w.r.t. acceptance /rejection of Equity Shares  dated June 11, 2025 
 
Sub: Clarification to letter dated June 11, 2025 
With reference to above intimation, we wish to clarify that the settlement date of bids was completed 
on June 11, 2025, instead of June 10, 2025, as mentioned in the letter. Accordingly, the 2nd paragraph 
of the above intimation be read as under: 
 

“The settlement of all valid bids was completed by the Indian Clearing Corporation Limited and the 
National Securities Clearing Corporation Limited (collectively, “Clearing Corporations”) as applicable, 
on June 11, 2025.” 

The typo error is regretted.  
 
We request you to take the above information on record. 

 
Thanking you, 
For Dhampur Sugar Mills Limited 

 
 

Aparna Goel 
Company Secretary  
M. No. 22787  

The General Manager – DSC 
BSE Limited          
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,       
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai: 400001 
Tel No.022-22722039/37/3121 
Security Code: 500119 
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